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Changes are coming to your Tricare Dental program. As of December 31, 2018, the
Tricare Retiree Dental program ends and your new dental benefits will be provided
through FEDVIP. It is important that you know all your options when choosing your new
dental plan. Here at Mallery Family Dental, we want to make sure you choose a plan
that works with your budget but that also utilizes in-network benefits.

Although you can choose any PPO plan and still utilize your insurance with us, there are
four specific plans that we are a provider for:

MetLife, PPO High
(888) 865-6854
http://federaldental.metlife.com

MetLife, PPO Standard
(888) 865-6854
http://federaldental.metlife.com

Delta Dental, PPO High
(855) 410-3255
www.deltadentalins.com/fedvip

Delta Dental, PPO Standard
(855) 410-3255
www.deltadentalins.com/fedvip

Choosing one of these four plans as your new dental insurance would ensure that
Mallery Family Dental would stay your dental home. If you have any questions
regarding these new changes, please do not hesitate to give our office a call.

Thank you so much for trusting us to be your dental provider.
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Mark Mallery, DDS



